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Boston Business Journal Taps Fisher Phillips Partner For
Interview on Vaccines in the Workplace
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In an interview with the Boston Business Journal, Cheryl Pinarchick helps clarify whether

employees can be required to receive a vaccination before returning to the workplace. While

employers can mandate their employees receive the vaccine, Cheryl provides insight on possible

risks to requiring it before it is fully approved by the FDA. As the vaccine rollout becomes more

widespread, she also recommends that employers start thinking about what their policy is going to

be and then put it in writing and apply it consistently. Let employees know that if they need to seek

an exemption, she added, how to do that.

To read the article visit Boston Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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